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OPENING TIMES IN NOVEMBER

We would like to inform you that on the 1st, 11th and 12th of November 2018 the Lublin Open-Air
Village Museum will be closed due to the holidays. We invite the visitors on the other days of the
month from Tuesday to Sunday (except for Mondays) from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.* * the last admission to
the Museum at 2 p.m.
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